
Exciting News for iRAMP Users: Improved iRAMP Carbon Coming Soon 

We are pleased to announce that we are working on an enhanced version of our iRAMP Carbon, 
the world's lightest wheelchair ramp. The overwhelming demand for our innovative ramp has 
inspired us to make it even better. 

Currently, we are undergoing rigorous testing of the improved iRAMP Carbon and acquiring the 
necessary tooling for production. This process has required temporarily pausing production of the 
existing carbon ramp, hence we are unable to accept new orders or fulfill pending deliveries. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience as we 
work to bring the enhanced iRAMP Carbon to market. We will provide further updates on 
availability and distribution soon. 

In the meantime, we are delighted to share that our iRAMP Portable ramp range, including 
IRP050, IRP090, IRP120, IRP150, IRP170, and IRP200, is now certified for use with trains in Europe. 
This compliance with EU Regulations 1300/2014 and 2019/772 opens up new possibilities for our 
partners and users across the continent. 

We remain committed to providing our valued customers with exceptional accessibility solutions, 
and we are excited to unveil the improved iRAMP Carbon soon. Your continued support is greatly 
valued. 

 


